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Kansas Animal Health Board to Meet
The Kansas Department of Agriculture’s Animal Health Board will meet via conference call at
7:30 a.m. on Thursday, January 16, 2020. This is a regularly scheduled board meeting.

The meeting is open to the public. Individuals who have questions about the meeting, including
how to access call-in information, should contact Animal Health Commissioner Justin Smith at

785-564-6601 or Justin.Smith@ks.gov.

Persons who require special accommodations must make their needs known at least two days
prior to the meeting.
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